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A meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Cultural Arts Academy
Charter School at Spring Creek was held on March 21, 2012 at 7:30 P.M.

IN ATTENDANCE:
CHERYL PEMBERTON
HENRY CLOUDEN il
SHIRLEY GLASGOW
SUSAN FOX
ALSO PRESENT: LAURIE MIDGETTE, Principal
LARRY H. WEISS, Legal Consultant

The meeting was called to order by Cheryl Pemberton. A quorum of
the Board of Trustees was present. Principal Laurie B. Midgette
reported that the Kindergarten and First Grade will be offered recorder
and piano lessons in the 2012-2013 school year. The Second Grade
students will be offered a violin program. A chess group will begin for
the Third Grade in September, 2012.

The school hosted a Parent Forum on March 1% . On March 2" the
Special Education students visited the Queens Art Museum. Principal
Midgette also reported that the school hosted a Parent Engagement



night and that a Boy Scout Induction Night was held on March 10™
making the Cultural Arts Academy the largest school chapter in
Brooklyn. The chapter is led by Mr. Tales and Mr. Davis, both parents
of students. A Second grade Parent Meeting will take place on March
27" to advise parents of test prep awareness and on March 31% the
school will host an Open House for prospective families and the
community.

In April, students will attend a Derby Race at Aviator Sports and the Girl
Scout troop will attend a slumber party in Staten Island. Upcoming

events for April include the annual Science Fair to be held on April 24"
25" and 26'". Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on April 27"

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M. after a motion was entered
and seconded. The motion was unanimously approved.

Dat

d: March 21, 2012

Shirley Glasgow, Board Member



